

New Foundations

April, May, June 2017



Come Join Us During the Carter Work Project Week – July 9th – 14th

Habitat for Humanity Yukon is proud to be participating in Habitat for Humanity Canada's biggest build project – ever, the 34th Jimmy and Rosalynn Carter Work Project. The project will help build 150 homes for Canada's 150th anniversary in 2017.

Thousands of volunteers will be partnering with families to build homes in more than 40 communities across every province and territory in Canada. Former



U.S. President and Mrs. Carter will be working alongside volunteers in Edmonton, Alberta, and Winnipeg, Manitoba.

"We're honoured to be a part of the 2017 Carter Work Project, and grateful for the support of President and Mrs. Carter, who have done so much to promote Habitat for Humanity over many years," said Arthur Mitchell, President of Habitat for Humanity Yukon. "We're thankful for the continued support of national and local volunteers, business and corporate contributors, as well as the Yukon government,"

Over the past 12 years, Habitat for Humanity Yukon has helped 18 local lower-income families become homeowners.

"We're especially excited that our new duplex homes in Whistle Bend, are 'Sustainable Homes', which will provide safe, healthy and affordable home ownership to two more deserving Yukon families, and are included in the 2017 Carter Work Project," added Mitchell.

During the week, Habitat will be completing the landscaping at 77 and 79 Iskoot Cres. If you or your group would like to join in, please give us a call.

To see personal invitations from President Carter, Prime Minister Trudeau and Habitat for Humanity Canada President Mark Rodgers, click on the icons below.







BUILDING UPDATE

Habitat Yukon is in the final stages of planning for a new project – the largest in our history – an 8-plex in the Whistle Bend subdivision. This project is a collaboration with the Chu Níikwän Development Corporation (CNDC), the economic development arm of the Kwanlin Dün First Nation. CNDC has been instrumental in helping us obtain the land. Stay tuned for more info.



Friends of Habitat Yukon



Mary Ellen Read of Northern Front Studio has been the architect helping Habitat Yukon through the planning and designing of our new project. Her knowledge, skill, and most importantly, her patience has greatly assisted us in moving this project forward. Thanks Mary Ellen.

Telephone: 867-456-4349

www.habitatyukon.org

email: info@habitatyukon.org